
Bunker Hile Re-inactment

April 30, 2022

Vanessa Verdun-Morris

Library Director

City of Madison Heights, MI 

(248) 837-2852

Vanessa verdun-morris @ madison-heights.org

Mrs. Verdun-Morris, Director:

It was great talking with you yesterday.I was surprised to hear that Roslyn Yerman has retired.I wish her
the best.I retired from WSU Medical School in 2006, but still do a lot of medico-legal consulting.I also left
a voicemail for Jane Haigh (janehaigh@madison-heights.org).As I stated, I’m still on the look-out for the
video tape (?) shot by the local TV station at the time of the re-inactment, and given to the city of
Madison Heights.

I’ve attached several photos of the 6-pounder cannon, built by my brother Alan.If you come across any
document you think could be useful to me in developing our film, please let me know.

I live in  .We also have lake house near Traverse City,
MI.

Best, 

Sat 4/30/2022 9:50 AM

To:Vanessa Verdun-Morris <VanessaVerdun-Morris@Madison-Heights.org>;
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